
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Filmquest Organization Update 
 
 
May 13, 2021 
 
 
After 48 years in the PET industry, John Felinski is retiring, effective May 14, 2021. John has 
built a strong business, synonymous with integrity, quality, service and excellence.  We wish 
John all the best in his retirement. 
 
We are pleased to announce Chris Booher has been appointed General Manager of Filmquest 
Group. Chris has over 30 years of experience in materials, coatings and converting within the 
packaging and graphics industries.   As General Manager Chris will be responsible for all 
commercial and operational functions of the business.   
 
This transition will continue to build on the strengths of Filmquest’s Questar® portfolio of high-
performing products and commitment to premium service.  In addition, Chris in his new role will 
focus on extending product lines, adding capabilities, and delivering new tools that support our 
customer’s needs. 

 
 


